
You’ve been following along with all of our updates from the General Assembly over 
the last couple months. Want to get in on the action? 
 
Join MountainTrue on our next trip to Raleigh to meet with legislators and talk 
about issues important to WNC. We’re headed to the General Assembly May 28th to 
talk directly to our lawmakers about the most important issues of the day, including 
renewable energy and land conservation. 
 
Sign up on our website and we’ll be in touch with additional information and details. 
Your voice makes a difference for WNC and our communities. 
 
Green Tie Awards 
While in Raleigh, MountainTrue will also join the N.C. League of Conservation Voters 
for their Green Tie Awards, honoring legislators who are committed to protecting 
our environment. WNC’s own Joe Sam Queen will be honored as the “Representative 
of the Year” for his leadership on environmental issues, especially fracking. 
Buncombe County Senator Terry Van Duyn is also being honored as a “Rising Star.”   
 
Visit the N.C. League of Conservation Voters’ website to learn more about the 
awards or purchase tickets. Give Rep. Queen and Sen. Van Duyn a call or an email to 
congratulate them on their awards and thank them for their commitment to our 
community.  
 
 

http://action.mountaintrue.org/page/s/mountaintrue-lobby-days
http://nclcv.org/what/honoring/green_tie_2015/

